
Legal Notice:  Invitation for Bids - Housing Quality Standard Consultant Services  
 
Newton Housing Authority is seeking sealed bids for Housing Quality Standard Consultant Services to 

conduct inspections of its Federal and State properties. 

The contract period is for one year with the option of two additional years.  The estimated value of the 

contract is $75,000.    

Specifications and project bid forms will be available on July 21, 2021 @ 10:00 am and may be obtained 

at Newton Housing Authority by contacting Christine Long, Capital Improvement Coordinator @ 

clong@newtonhousing.org.  

Sealed bids must be received no later 11:00 AM EST on August 5, 2021.  Proposals received after this 

deadline will not be considered.  In the event of an unusual weather occurrence or other unexpected 

disaster that causes the Housing Authority to be closed at the time Bids are due, the new date for 

submission will be the following day, August 6, 2021 at 11:00 AM.   

By Its Capital Improvement Coordinator 
Christine Long 
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